

TERM 3 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 5 SEPTEMBER 2025



HICES MUSIC FESTIVAL 2025

From 17-20 August, 4 of our talented students joined the Heads of Independent Co-Educational School (HICES) Music Festival - an auditioned three-day camp that ended with a spectacular concert at the Sydney Town Hall. They collaborated with over 400 musicians from across HICES schools in New South Wales, taking part in workshops and rehearsals with guest conductors, and performing in inspiring ensembles at one of Sydney's most iconic venues.



The evening showcased a wide range of musical styles and highlighted the effort and enthusiasm each student brought to the experience. We're proud of these students for representing our school with such dedication. Their participation was a great opportunity to grow as musicians, connect with others, and be part of something bigger than themselves. What an incredible experience for our young musicians!

Mr Lachlan Kennedy

Head of Music Ensembles